
Day 48  Schedule: PSD 6/1/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

LIVE INSTRUCTION 
11:00-11:20 
*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the science 
“Caterpillar Coloring” 
activity. 
Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter N 
Gross Motor: Obstacle 
Course 

   

 
 
 
 



Day 49  Schedule: PSD 6/2/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

 
Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter O 
Gross Motor: Obstacle 
Course 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Day 50 Schedule: PSD 6/3/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the science 
“Sorting Food” activity. 
Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter P 
Gross Motor: Obstacle 
Course 

   

 
 
 
 
 



Day 51 Schedule: PSD 6/4/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 
 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter Q 
Gross Motor: Obstacle 
Course 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Day 52 Schedule: PSD 6/5/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

LIVE INSTRUCTION  
1:00-1:20 
Read Aloud “ Jump 
Frog Jump” 
* Log into Reading  
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math 

MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

LIVE INSTRUCTION 
1:00-1:20 
Follow up math activity 
“Five Green and 
Speckled Frogs” 
* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the science 
“Good Food Choices” 
Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter R 
Gross Motor: Obstacle 
Course 

   



Day 53 Schedule: PSD 6/8/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 
 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills 
HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter S 
Gross Motor: Sesame 
Street- Dance your 
name ABC 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 



Day 54 Schedule: PSD 6/9/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

LIVE INSTRUCTION 
11:00-11:20 
*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 
 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills 
HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter T 
Gross Motor: Sesame 
Street- Dance your 
name ABC 

   

 
 
 
 
 



Day 55 Schedule: PSD 6/10/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the science 
“Needs/Wants” activity. 
Social Studies: Seesaw- 
work on digital memory 
book. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills 
HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter U 
Gross Motor: Sesame 
Street- Dance your 
Name ABC 

   

 
 
 
 



Day 56 Schedule: PSD 6/11/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the science 
“Healthy/Not Healthy” 
activity. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and 
sing and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor and 
gross motor activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter V 
Gross Motor:Sesame 
Street-  Dance your 
name ABC 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Day 57 Schedule: PSD 6/12/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes 

per Day 
(at least) 

Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view calendar 
activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw for 
weather activity and months 
of the year song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

LIVE INSTRUCTION 
1:00-1:20 
Read Aloud “Pete the Cat 
and My Four Groovy 
Buttons” 
* Log into Reading Eggs and 
complete assigned lesson for 
the day. 

   

Math 

MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

LIVE INSTRUCTION  
1:00-1:20 
Follow up math activity to go 
along with read aloud. 
 
* Log into Reading Eggs and 
click on math tab. Complete 
assigned lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to complete 
the science “Healthy Tooth” 
activity. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Google- Jack Hartman 
Children’s Music and sing 
and dance. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice putting 
socks/shoes on and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to complete 
fine motor and gross motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing activity- 
Letter W 
Gross Motor:Sesame Street- 
Dance your name ABC 

   

 
 
 
 



Day 58 Schedule: PSD 6/15/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Preschool End of the 
Year Celebration. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Go Noodle- Choose 3 
songs to sing and dance 
to. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills 
HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter X and Y 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Day 59 Schedule: PSD 6/16/2020 

 
Subject NJSLS Minutes per 

Day (at least) 
Assignments 

  

Calendar 
Time: Day, 
Month, Year, 
Weather, 
Season: 
 

LA PK 
3.27 

LA PK 
3.29 

SCI PK 
5.43 

MA PK 
4.3.1 

20 

*Go to calendar-starfall 
website to view 
calendar activity. 
*Then login to Seasaw 
for weather activity and 
months of the year 
song. 

   

ELA: 
Reading and 

Writing 

LA PK 
3.3 

LA PK 
3.2.10 
HE PK 

2.42 
LA 3.2.8 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and complete 
assigned lesson for the 
day. 

   

Math MA PK 
4.1.2 

MA PK 
4.43 

40 

* Log into Reading 
Eggs and click on math 
tab. Complete assigned 
lesson for the day. 

    

Science and 
Social 
Studies 

SCI PK 
1.1.3 

SOC PK 
6.1.1 

30 

Log into Seesaw to 
complete the social 
studies “ Parent/Child 
Similarities activity. 

   

Art/Music VPA PK 
1.1.3 30 

Go Noodle- Choose 3 
songs to sing and dance 
to. 

   

Daily Living 
Skills HE PK 

2.1.1 
HE PK 
2.1.2 

30 

*Continue to practice 
putting socks/shoes on 
and off. 
*Continue to practice 
washing/drying hands 
*Continue to practice 
zippers/buttons 

   

Fine and 
Gross Motor 

Skills 
HE PK 
2.6.3 30 

Log into SeeSaw to 
complete fine motor 
activities. 
Fine Motor: Tracing 
activity- Letter Z 

   

 


